
 BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 Public Meeting Summary 

December 18, 2013 
  
  

At its regular public meeting of Wednesday, December 18, 2013 the Board of 
Supervisors took the following actions: 

 
 

1. Approved Minutes of the December 4, 2013, regular public meeting as written 
 

2. Approved December 2, 2013 and December 16, 2013 Warrant Lists and 
November Payroll 

 
3. Presentation by William Goetz, CSX Resident Manager on Impact of Third Rail on 

the Township.  Moved to authorize the Township Manager and Township 
Engineer to review past Application and come up with ways to proceed.  Moved 
to draft a letter to Senator Casey’s office asking him to intercede on behalf of the 
Township and its residents that the FRA examine ways to minimize noise 
pollution to the extent possible including quiet zones.  

 
4. Adopted Resolution No 2273 Regarding Contributions to the Police Pension Fund 

for 2014. 
 

5. Granted Extension of Time to First Baptist Church of Newtown t/a “Grace Point” 
to July 15, 2014 

 
6. Granted Extension of Time to Dogwood Drive to March 31, 2014 

 
7. Moved to leave Appeal of Ray Shaffer to Zoning Hearing Board 

 
8. Moved to leave Appeal of Phyllis Patterson to Zoning Hearing Board 

  
9. Adopted Resolution No. 2274 granting special occasion permit to St. John the 

Evangelist Roman Catholic Church 
 
10. Moved to re-appoint Kaaren Steil to Historic Commission 

 
 


